# ¿Qué Pasa? / What's Up?

Family Bulletin #8

www.saintelizabeth.us "Photo Gallery"

October 13, 2016

#### **CONFERENCES:**

Thank you for attending your conferences this week. We hope your student-shared his/ her goals and everyone will work together. There is approximately 4 weeks to show improvement. Parents of students in grade 4-8- you can check on your students progress on Powerschool. If you need help with your login, please email Sr. Regena at rross@saintelizabeth.us.

A REALLY BIG THANK YOU to Mr. Ruben Hernandez and Mrs. Trini Lopez for selling tacos and drinks during our conferences on Thursday from 12pm-8pm. All the proceeds will go into our PE Teacher & Equipment Fund.

Handbooks and Tuition Contract will not be given out during conferences. As soon as they are available we will provide them to you.

#### **CANCER WALL**

Our Room Parents have put up a wall in the hallway next to the office to recognize friends and family who have passed away due to cancer or are fighting cancer. Please feel free to add names to the wall.

### **FAMILY MASS**

Thanks to all who attended Sunday's family Mass. If you are interested in bringing up the gifts, or participating in our Family Mass in some other way? Please, contact Mrs. Easterday or Sister Paula for scheduling.

## LITURGICAL CHOIR

Would your 4th-8th grade son or daughter like to sing with the choir during our Student Body and Family Masses? He/she is welcome to sing with us any time this school year. We practice on Mondays, from 3:00 - 4:00, in 7 Orange. If you have any questions, contact Mrs. Ascencio.

## **HALLOWEEN:**

We will be celebrating Halloween on Monday, Oct. 31st. Students may wear their costumes to school or their uniform. It is not a free dress day. We will have a parade led by Student Council at 8:30am and class parties after recess. It is a noon dismissal. Here are the standards for the costumes.

- Costumes are to be age-appropriate
- Safe to wear
- Able to walk in their costume for the parade.
- No weapons (toy or real) may be brought to

# NO CLOWN COSTUMES!!! STUDENTS THAT ARRIVE IN ANY TYPE OF CLOWN COSTUME WILL BE SENT HOME FOR THEIR UNIFORM.

# 7<sup>TH</sup> AND 8<sup>TH</sup> GRADE HIGH SCHOOL **INFORMATION MEETING**

There will be a 7<sup>th</sup> and 8<sup>th</sup> grade High School information meeting on Thursday; Oct 20th at 6:30pm in the cafeteria. This meeting is mandatory for 8<sup>th</sup> grade parents, as graduation events will be discussed.

## **Box Tops**

It's easy!



Find Box Tops on hundreds of products. Clip the Box Tops.

Send the Box Tops to the main office.

The school will receive 10¢ for every Box Top. Our goal this year is \$1000.

Our next deadline is October 25th . Go St. Liz! http://www.boxtops4education.com/participatingproducts

## **LEXIA**

The school has a site license so students may do Lexia at home on a computer, tablet, or phone. Here are the instructions:

- -Go to the App Store
- -Choose Lexia, Core 5
- -Put in <a href="mailto:mstehr@csdo.org">mstehr@csdo.org</a> or teachers e-mail which is first name initial and last name@csdo.org.
- -Password: read

#### Lice

In this week's family envelope we have included a flyer from the Center for Disease Control and Prevention regarding head lice. This is the policy that our school will be following this year. If you have any questions please feel free to speak with Mrs. Easterday.

Second graders working on Growth Mindset

posters.



Looking good in complete uniform!

**REMINDERS** 

Oct 14<sup>th</sup> No School

Oct 17<sup>th</sup> No School

Oct 19<sup>th</sup> Room Parent Meeting 6pm

Oct 20<sup>th</sup> High School Information Meeting for parents of 7<sup>th</sup> and 8<sup>th</sup> graders at 6:30pm

Oct 26<sup>th</sup> Shoo the Flu Oct 28<sup>th</sup> 3<sup>rd</sup> Grade to the Asian Museum

Oct 31<sup>st</sup> Noon Dismissal. Halloween Parade at 8:30am.